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COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC PERSONNEL 
 
November 2, 2023 
 
To:  Sang-Hee Lee, Chair 

Riverside Division Academic Senate 
    
From:  Jang-Ting Guo, Chair 

Committee on Academic Personnel 
   
Re:  [Systemwide Review] Proposed New APM - 672 - Negotiated Salary  
  Program 
 
In its 10/30/2023 meeting, CAP discussed the proposed new APM-672 on the Negotiated 
Salary Program. The committee commends the effort in codifying the previous trial 
program into policy, and looks forward to seeing the Implementation Plan at UCR in the 
future. 
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